
St. Francis Day Blessing of the Animals - on the new labyrinth
Church of the Good Samaritan, Corvallis, OR

Dear Labyrinth Friends,

Due to circumstances beyond our control, the LNN website was offline for one day last week .  Thanks to Mark Brody at Opus 
Interactive who spent a lot of time getting the problem corrected.  We are now back to business as usual.

A group of 11 people from Oregon along with LNN people attended the TLS Labyrinth Gathering in Parksville, B.C., Canada.  
We saw lots of beautiful beach labyrinths, attended some inspirational workshop, experienced Laughter Yoga,  and lots more.  
We learned to sing a new labyrinth song which we look forward to sharing with you.   There were so many options that nobody 
could do everything, so now that we're home, we're sharing stories and pictures.  Some of those pictures are now on the LNN 
Photo Page.   Take a look:  http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/photos.html

If you were at the TLS Gathering, please send us some of your pictures.  Everyone had different experiences.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------

The Labyrinth at Portland State University has been resting for a long time, but PSU will be having the first of their monthly 
labyrinth walks tomorrow.  Details of this and many other interesting Labyrinth Events can be found on the LNN Calendar.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html

Fall is the time that many groups are planning their events for the upcoming year.  So, please send us details and I will add 
them to the LNN calendar.  The online submission form can be accessed by clicking the dark green bar at the top of the LNN 
Calendar page.  http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html

We're now accepting calendar submissions for October 2013 through December 2014.  Tell us what you're doing!

Kay Kinneavy <kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
LNN Labyrinths online
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------

We have begun to try reorganizing our LNN Resources to make it easier to find what you need.  Alas, we have a lot more work 
to do, but progress is being made.  Check out the new section "Find a Labyrinth" which has a variety of labyrinth lists, maps, 
and self-guided tours to help you find labyrinths throughout the Northwest and around the globe.  More sunny autumn days are 
ahead of us, so this is a good time to try some new labyrinths.  
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#locator

I'm sure you will enjoy reading DC Donohue's reflections on a leaf labyrinth.  This article was written several years ago, but 
many of our readers were not around then.  If you've already read it, it's time to read it again.
http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/reflections/2009/091202_Leaf_Labyrinth.pdf

-----------------------------------------------------------------------

Check out LNN Labyrinth Network Northwest on Facebook too!
We're posting new info and photos on our page frequently, but Facebook doesn't always tell people about it.

So, you need to go directly to the page to see what's happening....lots of good photos
https://www.facebook.com/LNNLabyrinthNetworkNorthwest

Many blessings on your path,

Kay
 
Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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